----- Forwarded message -----

From: Brett J McRae <wordpress@www.charlottemi.org>

Date: Wed, Aug 24, 2016 at 1:18 PM Subject: Contact Form Submission To: webmaster@charlottemi.org

Your Name: Brett J McRae

Your Address: 403 Fourth Street

Your Email: campaignfinanceservices@yahoo.com

Comment: I totally oppose allowing the City Council to 'second guess' personnel decisions made by the city manager. Such an approach would clearly result in such decisions becoming a political football. Those employees with friends on the council would receive more protection than those without such friends. It would also result in more closed sessions, as employees have the right to ask for closed sessions under the Open Meetings Act when personnel matters are discussed. The public would never know why the council made its decisions. The city manager is paid to manage human resources issues. Let him do that.

Time: August 24, 2016 at 1:18 pm

IP Address: 69.47.202.132

Contact Form URL: http://www.charlottemi.org/contact-us/citizen-comments/

Sent by an unverified visitor to your site.